The Bulletin is given to the Glory of God

and in Thanksgiving for this year’s Confirmation Class, their Parents & Families, Prayer Partners & Confirmation Teachers  

****

Dear Friends,

This morning we join together with our fifteen confirmation candidates and their families as they take this important step in their Christian Journey.  I ask you to continue you to keep them in your prayers.  This morning I extend a warm welcome to Bishop Geoff, we give thanks for his ministry within our Diocese and give thanks for his presence with us today for the Sacrament of Confirmation. 
Every Blessing,

Reverend Jolene

Sunday Duties for Sunday, June 2nd
Please check your schedules to ensure accuracy.
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	Philip G.
	Team 1

Confirmation


“A Taste of Spring”

We have a limited number of tickets available for our BBQ and Auction.  Tickets are just $20 pp please call the parish office @ 834-2336 to reserve.  Get your tickets today and join us for a night of fun and fellowship while supporting our parish!
Memorial Hymn Sing

A reminder that our Memorial Hymn Sing will take place next Sunday morning, June 9th at 10:30 a.m.  Please have your requests into the parish office no later than Monday, June 3rd.

Special Family Service - Sunday, June 2nd  
We invite to join us for a special family worship at 10:30 a.m. on June 2nd.  This will be our Godly Play Closing Service with a story told in church.  We will gather for BBQ hotdogs and hamburgers following the service we are inviting to bring out your wheels (cars, trucks, bicycles, tricycles, motorcycles, strollers etc.) for a special blessing before we enjoy the summer months and pray for safe travels and fun.

Flower Service
Wednesday July 17th at 7:00 p.m. 

Rector’s Holidays

Reverend Jolene will be away on summer holidays from August 1st – September 3rd. 
Evening Prayer Services – Old Church

This year there will be Evening Prayer Services held in the Old Historic Church at 7:00 p.m. on the following dates:  July 7th, July 21st, August 4th and August 18th. 
July and August Sunday Service

Please note that in July and August there will be only one (1) Sunday morning service at 9:30 a.m.  We will be rotating between BAS and BCP.  

Pre- Authorized Giving's
Direct debit is a simple and safe way for you to contribute to the ministry of our church. It is easy, safe, confidential and under your control. Join the many others in our parish who have signed up for direct deposit. Forms are available at the back of the church. Simply complete the form and return with a voided cheque or drop by the parish office.

